
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re:  Nursery Closures – Tuesday 1 July and end of term 

The Nursery will be closed to all children on Tuesday 1 July due to this being 

a Transition day.  

The nursery will be closed all day on this day and will reopen on 

Wednesday 2 July 2025. 

The nursery will close for end of summer term with the last day being 

Thursday 17 July. The nursery will be closed on Friday 18 July (last day of 

term). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rose Taunt 
Head of School 
 

 


